
09/09/2021 

MR Barry Brown 
55/20 Bonner Avenue ST 
MANLY NSW 2095 
barry.brown@emirates.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

ATTN Assessmant Officer - Northern Beaches Council
We are fortunate that the Northern Beaches are some of the most beautiful in the world. 
Having been born in Manly some 65 years ago I consider Manly to Palm Beach to be my area 
and have visited restaurants, cafe's, shops and beaches along the peninsula for all of those 
years. My direct family members are spread equally through many of the suburbs.
I previously submitted an application to support this project but the only alteration I can make is 
that the property has been vastly improved from the original submission. I'm certainly not 
technically competent to quote on the building requirements but I consider myself having a 
critical eye for the peninsula architecture.
Many dwellings have been improved over the years modernising homes, unit blocks and retail 
locations.
The quaint village style of Whale Beach combined with the priceless aspects of fortunate 
geography lends itself to tasteful development complementing these elements. I strongly 
support this application and look forward to showcasing many international visitors with a visit 
to "Whaley's" new premier cafe.
Sincerely,
Barry G. Brown
Vice President Australasia
Emirates (Airline) 

Sent: 9/09/2021 12:27:52 PM
Subject: Online Submission


